
Update Fredy Joseph December 2023 

 

Dear iSTEPup organization, 

      I would like to appreciate your good work and endless hours of service that you have dedicated to me. 

All that work provides a good and honest scholarship. I appreciate the positive attitude and ability to 

motivate people to achieve their goals.  

     Your devotion towards health care work is inspiring other scholars, which strengthens the motivation 

among indigenous and donors. I am pleased to have your support all of the time in my goals aiming to 

support others in the low middle income country. You deserve high praise for the way you handled the 

work. Thanks for giving the best to people satisfying their achievements. With this letter I have attached 

a couple of pictures of me in college with some of my college mates. Below you can find the invoices of 

payments for my new semester of the 2nd year. 

Together we step up for the better universal health! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Fredy Joseph  

 

              


